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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: FOLLOW-UP ON SURVEY AUTHORITY: LOT 163 (PART), PLS 232
1 message

JOHN REY CAYABO <jrgcayabo@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 15, 2022 at 8:50 AM
To: Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, R4B CENRO
Roxas Palawan <cenroroxaspalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

I would like to ask for an update regarding the issuance of Survey Authority for Lot 163 (Part), PLS 232 requested by
Reynaldo S. Zapanta.

Please refer to the attached Transmittal of Report.

Thank you!

On Thu, Apr 21, 2022 at 9:52 AM Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:
A pleasant day!


We apologize for the late response. Please be informed that the Land Evaluation SurveySection is currently preparing
action on the subject matter.
We will furnish you a copy of said document once it is signed by our Regional Executive Director.


Thank you and keep safe.


On Wed, Apr 20, 2022 at 10:20 AM JOHN REY CAYABO <jrgcayabo@gmail.com> wrote:




Good day!


We have already received the survey authority for Lot 328, PLS 232. We appreciate your timely response on that
matter.


However, this new follow-up for issuance of survey authority is for Lot 163 (Part), PLS 232 requested by Reynaldo S.
Zapanta.


Please refer to the attached memo from CENRO-Roxas.


Thank you!
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On Mon, Apr 18, 2022 at 3:22 PM Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:

Good day, 


Please be informed that we already forwarded the clearance to issue survey authority to PENRO Palawan thru
CENRO, Roxas, Palawan.
Be informed further that the lot indicated in the said clearance is Lot 328, Pls 232, the abovementioned lot which
lot 163 is not included on the request that has been forwarded by CENRO. 
Kindly coordinate to CENRO Roxas, Palawan at cenroroxaspalawan@denr.gov.ph.


Thank you 


On Mon, Apr 18, 2022 at 11:11 AM JOHN REY CAYABO <jrgcayabo@gmail.com> wrote:


Good day!


I would like to follow-up and inquire on the status of request for Survey Authority involving Lot 163 (Part), PLS
232 situated at Bgy. IV Roxas, Palawan, requested by Ms. Lita Cayabo Buñag last year.


Thank you and I hope to hear from you soon.





-- 

CHRISTINE PAULINE A. FERIL
Administrative Aide VI
Surveys and Mapping Division 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
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SURVEYS AND MAPPING DIVISION
DENR MIMAROPA Region
DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvrd., Ermita, Manila
(02) 8248-3367/ 8249-3368 loc. 2713
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